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Sep 5, 2020

PUC Commission
NH

Dear Commission,

| am a retired state employee. We have had a 1.5% COLA in 13 years. My
electric bill is averages $145 (est.) a month.

A 24% rate increase is just rapacius! Outrageous! 'Effin’ ridiculous!
Add to that the increase in customer charge and all the niggling little
other charges that add up to more than the actual cost of the product.

Not to mention the nerve of asking for the freedom to raise their rates
without going through the normal agency vetting process where they have
to justify their request.

Maybe | should just mail Eversource my checkbook?

I urge the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission to reject the
unfair Eversource rate proposals (DE 19-057).

Stop this raid on retirees pocketbooks NOW!
Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Maralyn Doyle

68 Sutton Road

Newbury, NH 03255

Sincerely,

Ms. maralyn doyle

68 Sutton Road

Newbury, NH 03255

(603) 938-5582
maralynruth@hotmail.com
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